Sample MPP letter


Dear [Hon., Ms. Mr. YOUR MPP],

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Ontario government’s plans to privatize any part of Hydro One, let alone the proposed 60% share.

Selling off Hydro One would mean losing control of public infrastructure that Ontarians have collectively built, owned and paid for over a century, and which currently provides a steady reliable revenue stream to the province of Ontario of, according to Hydro One, an average $913 million per year since 2000. Equally alarming is that the proposed IPO could even result in a significant degree of foreign ownership of our Ontario electricity system.  

Evidence from Canada and around the world is clear: private, for-profit ownership of electrical utilities is a bad deal. Everywhere private ownership has been introduced, residents have experienced higher rates, less reliable service, and the loss of full public control of a vital service.
Privatization, even partial privatization, is a short-sighted plan which, though it may generate one time, short-term revenue, will do so at the loss of a much greater amount of ongoing revenue that would benefit Ontario for generations to come. 

In recent years, the Ontario government has made other critical energy sector decisions in haste and without public input, the best known of which was the decision to cancel construction of two gas-fired generating stations which cost Ontario residents billions that could have funded infrastructure and other community needs. 

I strongly believe that Ontario needs to fund improvements to the province’s infrastructure, but I cannot support the short-sighted sell-off of vital public assets as a solution to this problem, especially when the government has not vigorously pursued many other revenue-generating tools, including revisiting the historically low corporate tax rate in Ontario.

I urge you to protect reliable, affordable electricity that we all control and benefit from by keeping Hydro One public. 

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

cc: Hon. Bob Chiarelli, Minister of Energy
cc: Hon. Ms. Kathleen Wynne, Premier
cc: Mr. Peter Tabuns, NDP Energy Critic
cc: John Yakabuski, PC Energy Critic



